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Thank you for all for your understanding last Friday. The school team all pulled together and managed to stop any long term wa-
ter damage within school which was fantasƟc, and we were very grateful to all the parents for managing to collect their children 
from school; some in tractors to the immense excitement of the children. 

As a result of the very heavy rainfall, we have had to make the unfortunate decision to postpone today’s planned Sponsored 
Walk, but we are hoping to reschedule for next half term and will update you when a new date has been confirmed.  

The next half of the Autumn Term is set to be a very busy one, so please check the ‘dates for you diary’ secƟon for more infor-
maƟon on what’s to come. Unfortunately this does mean that Rowing Club will not be running for the rest of the term, but will 
hopefully resume in the new year.  

Just a quick reminder that Monday 6th November is a PD Day so children are not due back into school unƟl Tuesday 7th Novem-
ber.  

We hope you all have a wonderful half term. 

30.10.23 Half Term 

06.11.23 PD Day 

13.12.23 Panto Trip 

20.12.23 Last Day of Term 

04.01.24 First Day of Spring Term 

14.12.23 Nativity—Nursery & Class 1 

19.12.23 Carol Service—Class 2 & 3 

19.12.23 School Christmas Dinner 

08.12.23 Nasal Flu Vaccination 

29.11.23—
30.11.23 Parents Evenings 

24.11.23 CSA Wreath Making Evening 

17.11.23 Children In Need. 

13.11.23 Vision Screening—Reception Class 

08.11.23 Corvedale School Association AGM—7.30pm 

 

Class 1 - Darcey & Libby 

Class 2 - Leo & Hugh 

Class 3 - Loƫe & Johnny 

 

  St Michael’s - Layla 

All Saints - Annie I 

St Peter’s -  Mia A 

   

Monday  PD Day 

Tuesday  Chicken Nuggets, Goujons or Quorn Dippers 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Fish, Burger and Chips 

Wednesday 18th October—all the 
year 6’s went along to Moor Park with Mr Brough for their sec-

ond introducƟon to Hockey session, learning new skills.  

Also on Wednesday 18th October, Class 1 aƩended the KS1 
Invasion Games FesƟval, where some familiar Year 7 faces from 

Ludlow Secondary School led a session of fun and games for 
the children to try.  

Finally on Thursday 19th October it was the under 11s EFL 
South Shropshire Qualifying Tournament. George S, Harry P, 
Harry G, Johnny, Roman, Harvey, Kyle and Archie D all did a 

fantasƟc job. They qualified for the knock out stages aŌer win-
ning 4 matches, then went on to win their semi final on penal-
Ɵes but unfortunately lost in the final. A huge ‘well done’ to all 

the boys! 
Monday 3.15-4.15 MulƟ Sports Year R, 1 & 2 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15 Netball Year 3-6 



Autumn term 2023 
Tuesday 5th September - Wednesday 20th December 2023 
HT Monday 30th October 2023 – Friday 3rd November 2023 

PD Days (School closed to children)  
Monday 4th September  

Friday 27th October 2023 
Monday 6th November 2023 

 
Spring term 2024 

Thursday 4th January - Friday 22nd March 2024 
HT Monday 12th February – Friday 16th February 

PD days (School closed to children) 
Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

Monday 8th April 2024 

Uniform 

Item / Style      Price   

Classic Sweatshirt       £12.00    £15.00   

Classic Cardigan     £13.00    £16.00   

Fleece Jacket      £17.00    £20.00   

Parka Coat      £22.00    £24.00  

Classic Polo shirt       £9.00       £11.00  

P.E. T Shirt         £8.00       £9.00   

P.E. Shorts         £7.00        £7.50  

Hooded PE Sweatshirt    £15.00     £18.00 

Pinafore Dress         15.95   

Book Bag         £7.00 

P.E. Bag       £6.00  

Please make sure that all clothing is clearly marked with your child’s name.  

 

On Monday 30th October at 5.30pm there will be a   

 Family Quiz Night 

at The Swan in Aston Munslow. Tickets will be £10 per 
team of 4-6 and there will be a children’s round and 

some great prizes up for grabs, including:  

- Family Pass for The                                   
Ironbridge Gorge Museum Trust 

- The Grove Golf and Bowl—                      
Mini Golf Vouchers 

- Seedpips! Halloween Hamper 

- Telford Steam Railway Family Ticket 

We look forward to seeing you all there and thank you all 
again for your support ! :) 

 

The Sponsored Walk due to take place today, Thursday 26th October has unfortunately had to be post-
poned due to the very wet weather. School will update you when a new date has been confirmed. This 
should give you a bit more Ɵme to get your sponsor forms filled in, remember all proceeds are going to-

wards Harrison’s Bionic Arm Fund.  

Dates have also been pencilled in for our popular Wreath Making Evening on Friday 24th November. 

Also, as requested and to be organised by some of the Corvedale pupils, a Christmas Disco, ‘The Snow 
Ball’ on Friday 8th December—Times TBC. 

Watch this space! 


